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Curb installation at the intersection of McBride Boulevard and          
E. Royal Avenue 
July 2, 2025 

On Wednesday, July 2, Fraser Crossing Partners started finishing curb installation work at the northeast corner of McBride 
Boulevard and E. Royal Avenue. This work will take approximately two weeks to complete.  

While this work is underway, the sidewalk on McBride Boulevard between Memorial Drive and E. Royal Avenue will be 
closed. Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured along Ross Drive. Detour signage is in place.  

A small amount of saw cutting and hydrovaccing may be required.  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Started July 2 and will continue for 
approximately two weeks.  

 

Hours of Work 
7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 

 

 

Traffic  
No traffic impacts. Traffic control personnel 
will be onsite to assist if required.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured between 
Memorial Drive and E. Royal Avenue. Nearby 
residents may hear noise from saw cutting, 
hydrovaccing, and general construction activities.  

 

Thank you for your patience while we complet this work. If you have any questions about this work, please 
email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about the 
Project, visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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